
Eric Palmer Reports 
 
“Please be aware that we have a repeat blockage of the main East Clandon to West Clandon 
sewer in the fields between our villages.  I escorted a team from Thames Water to the site 
yesterday and they are clearing it but a large amount of unhealthy effluent has entered our 
streams moving North from the station.  They will be cleaning and sanitising the ground in the next 
few days but in the meantime I suggest all animals are stopped from drinking from our streams.” 
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